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After School Provision at Whitehill 
Cookie Club 

 
3rd March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to be able to inform you that we have now reached the point at which you can register 
your interest for a place in Whitehill’s very own after school provision in the form of Cookie Club. 
 
Cookie Club will commence their provision from September 2020 but in order to ensure we give all 
concerned as much notice as possible and to ensure a smooth transition for those pupils who 
currently attend Fun Club at Highbury, the opportunity to register has now begun. 
 
We have set a deadline of Friday 20th March for all existing families who make use of Fun Club and all 
those currently on their waiting list. After this time, other places will be available to any new families 
who currently don’t make use of this type of provision. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to get in touch, although in reality it will now be 
Cookie Club who will be your point of contact.  
 
I have put the necessary links on our school website and have attached the registration document 
and flier with this letter.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for the school and I look forward to welcoming Cookie Club as part of 
our extended provision. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Steve Mills 
Headteacher  
 

 

Whitehill Road 

Hitchin 

Herts.  SG4 9HT 

 

Tel: 01462 621313 

Fax: 01462 621311 

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk 

www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk 

 

 


